
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent(s): 
  
The yearbook staff is offering you a chance to display your pride and love for your graduating student in a permanent way. We 
call these yearbook ads, PDAs – Parents’ Displays of Affection. 
  
Three options are available, and those are shown on the reverse side of this letter. For $50 to $75, your young adult will have a 
permanent reminder of how proud you are of him or her. 
  
By purchasing an ad, you may add your choice of photo(s) and a personal message to your graduate; plus you help the yearbook 
staff upgrade its technology. 
  
To order, fill out and send the enclosed form with your ad style choice, message, photo(s), and check or cash payment. Checks 
should be made out to “ Wahlert Yearbook.” 
  
DEADLINE FOR PAYMENT AND INFORMATION IS FEBRUARY 28, 2020. ​Please direct your correspondence to: 
  
Personal Ads 
Ms. Sandra Gaul, advisor 
Wahlert Catholic High School 
2005 Kane St 
Dubuque, IA 52001 
  
Sincerely, 
The Yearbook Staff 
  
********************************************************************************************************

PUBLIC DISPLAY OF AFFECTION AD ORDER FORM 
  
Student’s Name  _____________________________________________  
  
Your Name ___________________________________________________ 
  
Address  ________________________________________  City_______________________ State _______ Zip _____________ 
  
Phone Number  __________________________________ 
  
____ Choice 1 ($70, 2 pictures)    ____Choice 2 ($65, 1 big picture)    ___Choice 3 ($50, 1 small picture) 
  
My Message 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Checklist of enclosed items: Photo(s) ____   Ad $ ____ Message ____ 

 P.S. Don’t forget to purchase your yearbook for $55, if you haven’t already done so. Checks should be made out to “Wahlert 
Yearbook” and sent to Ms. Gaul’s attention. Not sure if you’ve bought a book? Email Ms. Gaul: ​sgaul@holyfamilydbq.org 
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